WOODBRIDGE SCHOOL DISTRICT



40 Beecher Road – South Woodbridge, Connecticut 06525

Jonathan S. Budd, Ph.D. - Superintendent

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Woodbridge Board of Education.

FROM: Jonathan S. Rudel, Ph.D., Superintendent

DATE: April 9, 2021

RE:

Proposed Revision of Policy 2131, "Superintendent of Schools"

Based on this morning's meeting of the Board Policy Committee, please find attached a proposed revision of Policy 2131 that incorporates additional revisions since the Board of Education's March 9, 2021, meeting. The additional revisions are indicated in red bold.